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o 30 June 1998

From he Princinal Private Secretary

9& A

The Prime Minister was interested to see a copy of Lord Dubs’ letter of
25 June to Tony Banks. He thinks that it would be exceilent If Wimblecon were

to move to Belfast, and we should encourage this as much as possible.

I am copying this to- Tony Dyer and Sandie Green (Departrment for

Culture, Media and Sport) and to Susan Foster (Northern Ireland Office).
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